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At Maritime we want to develop children who are happy, resilient and confident to give 
things a go. Children should be getting memorable experiences, in fantastic schools 
and classrooms. We can help them achieve outstanding results to set them up for the 
next stage in their lives by having dynamic teachers and support staff who love their 
work and working together. If you want to be part of Maritime, we can offer a 
supportive environment with engaged children and the freedom to deliver a creative 
and exciting curriculum.  We collaborate at all levels meaning fantastic development 
and career progression opportunities. The Maritime team will support and motivate 
you in achieving your career ambitions.  Our exceptional teachers, support staff and 
leaders come from a wide range of backgrounds, but they all share a deeply held 
commitment to give our children an outstanding education in an inspiring and happy 
school environment. 

ECT Programme 

We understand that starting your first teaching position is both exciting and scary. 
At Maritime we provide the support that you need to navigate the steep learning 
curve at the beginning of your career and develop into an excellent teacher.

With Maritime you will receive a comprehensive two year programme of professional 
development and support as set out in the Early Career Framework. The Trust 
partners with the Thames Gateway Teaching School Hub to deliver an evidence-led 
programme of development to support excellent and effective classroom practice. 
The two year programme is set out into 12 blocks, each building upon the last. These 
elements range from behaviour management to effective questioning and planning 
to understanding the science of how the brain works.

During year one of your induction you will be supported at every step. In addition to 
regular line management meetings you will have access to an Induction Tutor and 
trained Mentor who will provide regular opportunities for support and coaching.

Being part of the Trust also means you will also have lots of opportunities to meet 
and Network with ECTs in other Trust schools to share experiences.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-career-framework


Our Commitment 

• All first year ECTs will be employed from the beginning of July to enable them to
complete a comprehensive induction with their new school. This will allow time
for ECTs to meet their class and plan to prepare for the new term.

• All ECTs will have a fully trained and supportive Mentor. The Mentor will be
positioned to offer coaching and guidance on pedagogy alongside how to
undertake some of the administrative requirements of the role, for example data
analysis and report writing.

• All ECTs will have regular meetings with their Mentor. In year 1 these will be weekly
and year 2 fortnightly.

• You will be assigned an external ‘buddy’ by our Training Partner Thames
Gateway.

• All ECTs will have access to resources and example lesson plans to allow them to
focus their time on teaching and learning.

• Access to ECT Network groups to support opportunities to build relationships
and share experiences with other ECTs in the Trust.

• Wherever possible ECTs will remain with the same year group in year 2, to
support their skill development.



ECT Offer

If you have any questions about our current ECT Offer or ECT recruitment please 
email: recruitment@matoffice.org 




